FAASTeam presents:

BFC Safety Seminar

Event Details
Clear, confident radio communication is
essential for safe and efficient flight, whether Thu, Oct 16, 2025 at 18:00 CDT
you're working with ATC or coordinating with

fellow pilots in the pattern. BFC is pleased to Birmingham Flight Center

host this seminar, which will break down the key 4255 East Lake Bivd
differences between towered and non-towered Birmingham, AL

airport operations, including phraseology,

communication flow, and situational awareness.

We’ll cover practical tips to reduce mic fright,

avoid common communication errors, and sound e

like a pro on the radio. Whether you're a student Contact: ADAM RAY KELLUM
pilot or an experienced aviator looking to (901) 288-9005

sharpen your skills, this session will help you
stay radio-ready in every airspace. Join us on
October 16th from 1800 to 2000. Food and

. . . Representative ADAM RAY
drinks will be available. KELLUM n/a

arkellum@icloud.com
Select #: S009139305

Drive-in: Birmingham Flight Center is located at 4255 East Lake Blvd.
We currently share a parking lot with Southern Sky Aviation. We are
the last door towards the flight line.

Fly-in: Birmingham Flight Center is located on the east side of hangar
35 on the Atlantic aviation ramp. We are the door by the parking lot.



A message from the National FAASTeam Manager

Earn your WINGS to get a chance to win a prize. Go to
https://www.wingsindustry.com/WINGS-Sweepstakes for more info. Join us
on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GA Safety/

Join us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/
Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.faasafety.gov!

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all
participants. If you need alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as
soon as possible with the person in the “Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two
weeks is usually required to arrange services.



